LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, SEPTEMBER 2021

Hi Folks!
No---say it isn’t so---it can’t be fall already.  Let’s have another month of summer with weather like we had the weekend of August 14,15!
Things begin to get busier here at the office at this time of year, beginning with Christmas cards.  If you usually offer cards to your faith community, please get your order in.  Some of you have already done so, and can ignore this request, but for everyone else, I have attached the order form.  I will also try to attach a sample of the cards but sometimes they do not copy well.
September 18th is the annual Day of Remembrance of for Aborted Children and LIFESPAN will again honor the babies buried at White Chapel Cemetery.  September 18th at 1:00pm.  I have attached a flyer—please try to post it somewhere where others will see it.
We are optimistically moving ahead with plans for the October 12 dinner with Diamond and Silk and with the Movement in Motion bus trip to Washington DC for the annual march.  We sincerely hope that we will not have to do any more canceling of any events, but we can’t live in the land of uncertainty and will just hope for the best.  There is a flyer for the bus trip attached, since registration begins September 1st, but I did not include a flyer for the dinner since we already have a wait list.  If anyone has questions, please tell them to call the office, 248-816-1546.
The Wayne County chapter of LIFESPAN is having a golf outing on September 13th.  I know it is a distance to travel, but I have heard that golfers will go to the ends of the earth for a good round of golf.  I have attached a flyer. 
I thank that is all for now.  If not, I will send you all another message but here’s hoping I got everything in this one.

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn
